
STUDENTS FROM QUEENS COLLEGE
BASH JESUS
Students from Queens College, in a student newspaper called QC
QUAD, have taken to bashing Jesus. In a “humorous” column,
“Dear  Jesus:  Real  Advice  from  the  Son  of  God,”  sexually
explicit  questions  are  put  to  “Jesus”  and  his  reply  is
printed.

The league has protested this abuse of Catholic taxpayer money
(Queens is a New York City institution) and has asked for an
end  to  this  column  and  an  apology  to  Christians  and  the
college community, in general. “To print a column that mocks
Christianity the day after Easter,” the league commented to
the  newspaper,  “smacks  of  pettiness  and  bigotry.”  If  the
column continues, the league will take its case to the media.
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